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September 2017 VaxPro Newsletter
September is the start of VaxPro's Flu Shot Clinics. This Fall our team of experienced nurses will

be vaccinating with the Trivalent, Quadrivalent, and Hi-Dose vaccines.  Haven't signed up for a
clinic yet? Email jay@vaxpro.com or call 262-241-4522.

Visit Our Website

Ask Jay, the
Pharmacist
Check out our VaxPro Facebook
page to watch another episode of
"Ask Jay, the Pharmacist."  In the
last episode, Jay explains the
different influenza vaccines we
provide, along with who should
receive a flu shot and why.

Watch here!

Packed up for Madison!
VaxPro has recently expanded to provide clinics for customers in,
and around, the Madison, Wisconsin area.  Pictured is VaxPro Co-
Owner and Vice President, Steve Nye, anxiously waiting to hit the
road to Madison.  

Visit our Facebook page here!
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